Thursday 24th October 2013.
Dear Parents of children in Year 3,

Miss Castillo.

As most of you are aware, Miss Castillo is expecting her first child and will shortly be going on maternity leave. Her last day with us will be on Friday 15th November. I am sure you will join us in wishing her the best of luck in this exciting new phase of her life.

To replace Miss Castillo we have recruited Miss Jess Scott. She has already taught the children in Y3 for a day earlier this term. She will be starting straight after half term and so will work alongside Miss Castillo for the two weeks before she leaves.

Both teachers will be at the Autumn term parent consultations which will be on the 12th and 13th of November.

Football

On Thursday 7th November, Year 3 will be taking part in a 6 a side football festival at GMH park from 10am – 2pm. All children will have the opportunity to take part in matches against Y3 classes from several other Southwark schools. The children will need to bring a packed lunch, plenty of fluids, PE kit and astro trainers if they have them. Normal trainers are also ok but no football boots are permitted.

Please complete the slip below and return by Monday 4th November at the latest.

Yours sincerely,

J. Burtt

Name of child: ________________________________


I give permission for my child to take part in the 6 a side football festival on November 7th at GMH park


My child will need a school packed lunch provided.

Parent signature: ________________________________

Yes / No





Yes / No








